
 
 

 
WFAC Report for APC Meeting – 28th July 2020 

 

Preparation work for the sports pitches continues at the Milton Road site 
and now that planning permission for the proposed community building 
has been granted, we are finalising the Business Plan and continuing 
research into possible grants in order to raise the shortfall of funds 
required.   
 
We are hoping to go ahead with the Adderbury Community Day on 
Saturday, 19th September although we will need to check Government 
guidelines on this.  (Decision to be made at the end of July).   
 
Other fundraising events planned: 
 
Quiz Night - Saturday, 14th November  
Aunt Agatha Tea Party - Sunday, 13th December. 
Spring Ball - Saturday, 15th May 2021  
 
Five new members have signed up this month and there are lots of new 
followers on our WFAC Facebook page.  Updates continue to be sent 
monthly to members and residents and members can keep up to date by 
visiting the WFAC Website.   
 
Flyers have been delivered to all households with an explanation of the 
work that has been carried out over the last three years by APC and 
WFAC. The flyer also explains the purpose of the Community 
Governance Review and urges residents to return forms to Cherwell 
District Council by 28th August.   
 
 
 
Pam Haynes 
On behalf of the WFAC group  
 

 
http://workingforadderburycommunity.co.uk/ 

http://workingforadderburycommunity.co.uk/

